
From: Shirley Walsh <ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca>  
Sent: July 2, 2025 12:47 PM 
To: Jo Galarneau <jgalarneau@pub.nl.ca> 
Cc: dwright@newfoundlandpower.com; Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-law.com>; Foley, 
Dominic <dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com>; NP Regulatory Contact 
<Regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com>; NLH Regulatory <NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca>; 
sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com; sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com; Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-
law.com>; Public Utilities Board <board@pub.nl.ca>; Jacqui Glynn jglynn@pub.nl.ca 
 
Subject: Re: NP - Approval to Issue Series AT Mortgage Bond - Review Schedule 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Hydro has no comment on the above noted Application. 
 
Thank you, 
Shirley 
 
Shirley Walsh BComm, LLB, CIC.C (she/her) 
Senior Legal Counsel - Regulatory 
Legal Department 
T: N/A | M: (709) 685-4973  
ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca | www.nlhydro.com 
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